
 “I had Fox Valley Electric out here do so some work on my garage lighting. Their tech Gilbert arrived 
early, and promptly got the job started. Gilbert was efficient in his work, while also being very 
personable/friendly. My compliments go out to not only Gilbert but the entire company.”  
 
– Dennis, Glendale 
  
 


